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Points of Contact 

J. Clarke Orzalli - RADM USN (ret) – Commissioner 206-459-3222 corzalli@gmail.com 

Christine Cowan – Military Family Education Liaison 781-338-6301 ccowen@doe.mass.edu 

Accomplishments: 

31 August 2021 – Massachusetts submitted required position paper on National Guard and 

Reserve Task Force recommending no action at this time. 

4-5 November 2021 - Commissioner Orzalli and School Liaison Officer Laurel Wironen 

participated in MIC3 ABM. 

30 November 2021 - State MIC3 Meeting was held virtually 

19 April 2022 – Commissioner Orzalli met with new DOD Liaison Col Katrina Stephens, 66 

Mission Support Group Commander, Hanscom AFB, United States Air Force and presented 

April as the Month of the Military Child Proclamation signed by Governor Baker and Lt 

Governor Polito. 

19 May 2022 – LtCol Baysinger, Deputy Commander 66 Mission Support Group, presented 

Month of the Military Child Proclamation to Bedford High School Principal Heather Galante, 

and Bedford School Superintendent Phil Conrad. 
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